



Seal CE Primary
Zambra Way
TN15 0DJ
TEL: 01732 762388

office@inspiream.org.uk

CEO – Mrs Liz Mitchell ceo@inspiream.org.uk

Head of School – Mrs Tamsin Jones sealheadofschool@inspiream.org.uk

3rd November 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

As we start our new experience looking at the physical features of the UK, we would like to take the children up Kemsing Hill to explore our local countryside and think about how being in the outdoors makes us feel.

There is no cost for this trip, however we ask for your cooperation in dropping the children off in Kemsing and returning them back to school where possible.

We plan to meet at the **Tennis Club Car Park on the High Street at 8:45am** on **Monday 13th November**. We welcome parents to join us on the walk and if you have a dog you are welcome to bring them along if they stay on the lead.

If you are unable to drop your child to Kemsing, please get in touch with us – email addresses are below. Before doing so, we encourage you to discuss possibilities of car sharing with other parents.

We expect the walk and discussion time to take around an hour and hope to return to school for 10:30am. With the help of the parents on the walk, and our minibus we will be able to take all the children back to school.

It might be slippery and it is a steep and exposed hill. Therefore, please make sure your child is wearing a coat, wellies or walking boots, hat, scarf and gloves. Children are permitted to wear their PE kit for this day. As we then have the Christingle service in the afternoon, please bring usual school uniform (not PE kit) to change into when they get back to school. Children's bags will be kept safely locked inside a vehicle for the duration of the walk.

Please get in touch if you have any questions or concerns: wkyte@inspiream.org.uk
abrown@inspiream.org.uk

Kind regards,

Mr Kyte and Mr Brown